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Yolanda White – Principal  
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Hello Lottie Families, 

Another short week here at Lottie.  Thank You 

everyone that came out for our Family Science Night.  

We had a great time and the students did great at all 

the stations.  If you left a Stanley cup behind please 

see us in the office. 

We also have Coffee and Chat with the principal on 

Monday 2/10 at 5pm before the PTO meeting. 

We have a couple fundraisers going on.  Our Little 

Caesars fundraiser information went home last week 

and our Trinis restaurant Fundraiser will be 2/17.  See 

attached flyer for information. 

Please note that this Friday the 14th will begin our 

midwinter break.  We will return to school Tuesday Feb 

18th.  

  

 

Receiving School Messages  

We encourage our families to be signed up to receive text messages from the School District 

notifying you of cancellations or other issues If you are not already signed up, you can sign up by 

following the instructions below.   

Send a text message to (67587) with the words "opt in" or "subscribe" as the message. If you are 

already receiving text message from Anchor Bay School District no further action is required. For 

more information you can visit http://schoolmessenger.com/txtmsg/  

 

 

February 10th 

Coffee and 

Chat with the 

Principal 

5:00 – 6:00 

PTO Meeting 

6:00 

February 14 &17 

No School       

Winter Break 
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Yearbook Orders  

You can now place your yearbook orders by scanning the link below. 

Orders will be taken now through April 27, 2025. 
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Science Night was a lot of Fun for 

the Students, Staff and families.  

Mr.Wow did a fantastic job 

keeping the students engaged 

and laughing and learning. On 

Monday Mrs. White will be 

picking the winner of the slime kit 

from all of the families that 

attended this fun event. 
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Kids Heart Challenge is Wrapping Up Soon! Thank you for all your 
support! 

All donations are due Tuesday, February 11th! 

  
Lottie Families, 
  
We are extremely proud of our school for supporting this service-learning initiative! 
Thank you for helping your students participate in this educational program by raising 
lifesaving donations for those in need. If you have not had a chance to help – there is 
still time. Click the link below to wrap up your donations by the 11th! Thank you! 
  

http://www2.heart.org/goto/lottie 

  

Teachers can also earn Amazon Gift Cards for their classrooms. Let’s help our 
amazing teachers! 

• Any teacher that has 3 students complete Finn’s Mission will earn a $25 Amazon 
Gift Card! 

• The class with the most students registered online will earn a $25 Amazon Gift 
Card. 

• The class with the most donations raised will earn a $25 Amazon Gift Card. 
  
Thank you for supporting our school and Kids Heart Challenge! 
  
  

   

Cheryl Muscott 
Sr. Development Director, School Engagement 
American Heart Association 
26555 Evergreen Rd, Ste 570  |  Southfield  |  MI  |  48076 
 

M +1 (586) 703-5885 
   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www2.heart.org/goto/lottie
tel:+1%20(586)%20703-5885
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